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JUNE 7, 2019 

The project consists of various drainage improvements within the Yavapai Hills 

Subdivision.  The projects have been split into two separate bid packages in an effort 

to obtain more competitive bidding for the construction projects. 

 

 Bid Proposal #1 is to add a valley gutter in Hummingbird Way at the entrance 

to the clubhouse to reduce drainage from overtopping the road into the 

clubhouse parking area.  Earth Resources has completed construction of the 

new valley gutter. 

 Bid Proposal #2 includes the construction of three drainage grates to reduce 

the amount of flow on Hornet Drive between Rough Rider Drive and Sharp 

Shooter Way.  The design has been completed by Civiltec Engineering and a 

Job Order Contract (JOC) was awarded to Fann Contracting with the Notice to 

Proceed issued on May 28th.  The project is scheduled to be completed in July. 

 
City Contact Information 

Project Manager: Jeff Low    

Phone: 777-1130 

 

 


